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The Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization presents his compliments to the permanent representatives and is pleased to advise that the Chair of the Permanent Council has convened a protocolary meeting to bid farewell to Dr. César Gaviria, Secretary General of the Organization.


The protocolary meeting will take place in the Hall of the Americas on September 8, 2004, at 11:00 a.m.

Speakers:

1. Ambassador Carmen Marina Gutiérrez Salazar, Chair of the Permanent Council, Permanent Representative of Nicaragua, 

2. Ambassador Marcelo Hervas, Permanent Representative of Ecuador (ALADI)

3. Ambassador Paul Durand, Permanent Representative of Canada

4. Ambassador Ellsworth John, Permanent Representative of Saint Vincent and The Grenadines (CARICOM)

5. Ambassador John F. Maisto, Permanent Representative of the United States

6. Ambassador Abigail Castro de Pérez, Permanent Representative of El Salvador (GRUCA)

7. Ambassador Luigi R. Einaudi, Assistant Secretary General 
8. Dr. César Gaviria, Secretary General
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